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restoration of the Puyallup River. He stated the study will take about six years to

complete and cost approximately $6 million dollars of which local sponsors are

responsible for about $3 million with Fife being responsible for a large piece of that cost.
He stated how the City can propose to discuss the City's portion of cost through a task
force.

Council discussed the study and the effects and actions as it pertains to the City. Potential
State funding for participating in the study.

Master Business License Program Update (Marcotte) 8.20

Master Business License Program

Assistant City Manager Marcotte discussed the Master License Business License
program through the State. He stated that the Washington State Department of Licensing
created the Master Business License Program as part of the Governor's initiative to

streamline the regulatory structure for Washington businesses. This program provides the
ability for businesses to obtain or renew business licenses from all participating cities
through a single application. The City had several discussions with the Department of

Licensing on how to make this program work for the City. The proposed structure would
be tied to a company's gross income on a 4 tier structure. He stated that the City has
discussion with some locals businesses on the proposed license change and received
favorable comments on the program. If the program is accepted and moved forward the
program would take effect in mid 2011.

Potential of Re-Zoning 70th Street East

Mayor ProTem Cerqui stated the added item 4E as potential change for land re-zoning
west of 70th to be sent to the Planning Commission to go through their process and then
coming back to the Council.

Attorney Combs stated that law requires all Comp Plan Amendments go through the

process together one time a year. If the idea is for a Comp Plan Amendment resulting in a

rezone it needs to get to the Planning Commission quickly to work through the process.

City Manager Worthington stated that it could be placed on the June 8th Council agenda
after going to the Planning Commission.

City Manager Worthington stated that the item of potential re-zoning of 70th would come

back for a full public discussion and later action if Council showed enough support. This
discussion is to reserve a space on a future public agenda.

Councilmember Alveshere stated his intent for bringing this item up. He said that he has
concerns regarding an area just west of 70th by Saddlecreek and Valley Haven which is
marked as " industrial". He also stated how land use decisions have long term

consequences for the people that are living in the surrounding communities.
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